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Rosenberg Corey

From: Robyn Pfeifer, NCTM <robyn.pfeifer@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:34 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Against HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Multnomah County  and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. This is not in the benefit the best 
good of landlords and tenants and and the state of Oregon.  
 
 
 
 

Best‐ 

Robyn 

 

To	Your	Growth,	&	Success‐ 

	∞	Robyn	Pfeifer	∞ 

 


